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Dear Forest Family,  
  
It is an honor to introduce myself as the new Assistant Principal of Forest Street Community 
School.  I am excited to be continuing my work in this extraordinary school district.  I look forward 
to meeting new colleagues while reconnecting with some familiar faces as I join the FSCS team.  I 
can assure you that I share in this school community’s commitment to caring for children each and 
every day while providing them a world-class education.   
  
Over the course of my career, I have been fortunate to hold many different positions that have 
prepared me for this role.  As an educator and school leader, I believe that all children deserve to 
learn in schools that are warm, welcoming, and supportive. This environment can only be created 
by a dedicated and loving staff who are passionate, highly committed, well prepared and 
knowledgeable in content and instructional practices. As the Assistant Principal of Forest Street 
Community School, I will join the staff in continuing to develop strong relationships built on mutual 
respect, love, and friendships among all segments of the learning community. Our goal is to 
continue to accept and meet the needs of all children regardless of where they start their 
journey.      
  
With the goal of continuing the tradition of excellence at Forest Street Community School, I am 
committed to always exploring new ways to meet the needs of all students and to communicate 
with parents and community members effectively.  

 
Please feel free to reach out at any time if you have any questions or concerns.  I am excited to be 
a part of the Forest Family and look forward to building a strong relationship with all of you.   
  
  
Sincerely,  
Shannon Keogh  

 


